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 Public Utilities 
Commission of Ohio 

Memo 
33T33T33TTo:33T33T33T Docketing Division 

33T33T33TFrom:33T33T33T Thomas Persinger, Rail Project Specialist, Rail Division 

Cc: PUCO Legal Department 

33T33T33TDate:33T33T33T 4-27-2023  

33T33T33TRe:33T33T33T PUCO Case No. 22-632-RR-FED- In the Matter of a Request for the Installation of 
Active Warning Devices at Wheeling & Lake Erie Railroad Grade Crossing, DOT# 
142-834X, on Walnut Street in Stark County, Ohio. 

 
 
On March 21, 2022, the Ohio Rail Development Commission (ORDC) authorized 
construction for Wheeling & Lake Erie Railroad to install active warning devices at the 
following location: 
 
  Street DOT# County Project 
 Walnut Street 142-834X Stark Lights and Gates 
 
On July 13, 2022, the Commission issued a Finding and Order approving the project and 
ordering completion by April 13, 2023. 
 
The crossing project has been completed and is in-service as follows: 

  Street DOT# County Date of 
     Completion 
 Walnut Street 142-834X Stark   4-3-2023 
 
Accordingly, the above case may be closed. 
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Summary: Memorandum Memo regarding the completion of the project for the
Installation of Active Warning Devices at Wheeling & Lake Erie Railroad Grade
Crossing, DOT# 142-834X, on Walnut Street in Stark County, Ohio, filed by Tom
Persinger, Rail Project Specialist. electronically filed by Mr. Thomas Persinger on
behalf of PUCO/Rail Division.


